
 

 

    

 

 

Thursday 12th October 2023  

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

We are moving from the School Jotter 

app at the end of October 2023 and 

using the following School app, 

Schools NI App, as it is directly 

linked to our recently updated School Website 

www.holycrossboys.com.  

Like the School Jotter app, we would like to send 

you notices and messages (on a regular basis) via 

the School Web Design Private Messaging App 

service.  

 

In order to receive the messages from the school via this new App, you will 

receive a SMS text message with a link to download the App and verify 

your access for private messages. 

School Web Design does not share any personal information and their full 

privacy policy can be accessed at 

https://www.schoolwebdesign.net/policies/privatemessaging/  including details 

of your rights with respect to your child’s personal data. 

 

Thanks for your continued support. 

Mr McArevey          Mr Curran 

  (Principal)          (Vice-Principal) 

http://www.holycrossboys.com/
https://www.schoolwebdesign.net/policies/privatemessaging/

